
Learner Records Service Privacy Notice  

During Year 9, all students are registered for a Unique Learner Number (ULN) which sets up their 

own Personal Learning Record (PLR). The PLR is an online lifelong record of achievements which can 

be updated with future qualifications gained at colleges, university or with employers. PLRs are 

administered by the Learning Records Service (LRS) part of Education and Skills Funding Agency, an 

executive agency of the Department for Education (DfE). The LRS privacy notice included below can 

be viewed by students or parents/carers.  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/lrs-privacy-notices 
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